
Safety Alert 

Burglary 
  

 

Date of Incident:  10/01/2016 

 

Description: The Skidmore College Department of Campus Safety is 
investigating a burglary that occurred in the early morning hours of Saturday, 
October 1, 2016.  The burglary took place in one of the Northwoods apartment 
buildings where a screen was removed from an open bedroom window and a 
person(s) entered the bedroom while the room occupant was not there.  Nothing 
was reported to have been taken but it is clear that items in the room had been 
moved around.   

 

 

If you have any information, please contact Campus Safety at (518) 580-5567 or 
the TIPS Lines at (518) 580-8477. 

 

   

Safety Tip:  Always lock your room doors and windows when leaving the room, 
even if it is for a few minutes.   

 

 

Report suspicious persons to Campus Safety immediately. 


